
 
Dear parents, 
 
The babysitting platform of the Red Cross Graubünden 
aims to connect parents with babysitters. Before using 
the search engine, both parties have to sign up on the 
platform. 
 
The placement then runs automatically over the platform 
via mail, which ensures the safety and anonymity of the 
babysitters. In general, we do not place babysitters on 
temporary assignments, but emphasize the importance 
of a thorough introduction: during the babysitting course, 
we recommend that an initial meeting is set up with all 
parties, including one of the babysitter’s parents. This 
meeting allows the parties to get to know each other but 
also allows them to clarify expectations, wishes and ar-
rangements. 
 
Further information about our terms and conditions can 
be found on our website. As our resources are limited, 
we are only able to offer this platform in German. Fur-
thermore, not all babysitters speak a foreign language. 
Thank you for understanding. 
 
For further questions, please contact: 
babysitter@srk.gr.ch  
 
We will answer your enquiry as soon as possible. 
 
Best regards 
Red Cross Graubünden 
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